
 

On Wednesday 28th June, a team of boys from 

Year 3 and a team of 4 girls from year 4 

participated in a Quad Athletics competition at 

Newton Abbot College. The teams competed 

against two other schools in a carousel of 

different activities. They had a go at running 400 

metres, 100 metres, javelin throw, standing long 

jump and side jumps (as many as possible in 4 

minutes). They gave it a good go and worked 

together to gain points. Their total points at the 

end of all the events meant we came third 

overall. Good effort! 

 

 


